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Silent UFO Sighted in San Jose, California

On February 1st, 2024, a report of an  unidentified flying object  (UFO) sighting was filed on the National UFO
Reporting Center (NUFORC) website. The witness, who remained anonymous, claims to have observed the object at
around 4:50 PM local time on January 28th, 2024, in San Jose, California.

The main witness claims to have spotted a black object at an altitude of approximately 2,000 to 4,000 feet and called
other people to witness what he described as "something never seen before." The object, described as black, rotating,
and changing shape, reportedly headed south before stopping and ascending to high altitude. It then hovered for several
minutes, changed direction to the northeast, hovered again, and finally disappeared to the northwest, gaining altitude.

The witness specifies that the object made no noise and left no trace of smoke or emissions. The sky was clear with
some partly cloudy areas. The observation lasted about 20 minutes, and the witness assumes that the object was not
visible on radar because a passenger plane passed by it during one of the times it was hovering.

Analysis:

It is impossible to determine the nature of the object observed based on this single testimony. NUFORC encourages
witnesses to provide as much detail as possible, including sketches, photos, or videos. The reports are then analyzed by
volunteer experts who try to explain them by known natural phenomena before classifying them as "unidentified."

Sources

● nuforc.org
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https://nuforc.org/sighting/?id=180259
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